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Message from KFRW President
Pamela S. Roberts

Greetings!

Have you ever thought about
recipes? You know, a mixture of
ingredients that blend into some form
of edible food that satisfies your taste
buds as one of your favorite foods.

Or what about those substances, like
oil and vinegar? They still look separate
even after minutes of mixing them into
a different kind of fixings but, the
components still satisfy your taste
buds. 

I look at politics with having many of
those same makings. There are many
parts sometimes blending well
together while other times the mix just
seems to look like divided particles. It
does not matter how much you blend
the fixings they are still separate but,
they continue to work together for the
desired end results!

The best time to have courage is when
others lose theirs. What happens if
none of us moves forward as fearless
citizens?

I have received many phone calls,
emails and texts from people who are
brave and coming forward to be
engaged with the Republican Party and
our Federation. Most, if not all these
warriors have never been active
politically except to vote. Now, they
want to help get us to Election Day.



I have spoken to many of you about
this time in history and our party. As
history tells us, losing helps to keep us
in condition to work harder.

We have many personalities in our
Federation and the Republican
Party. However, in the end, it is our
goal to elect those individuals who are
more in line with our conservative
values. Together, we will win!  

More personalities and more opinions
are being introduced into the mix every
day. Are you willing to blend in for the
“right” reasons or do you want to be
“left” out?
The choice is yours to make.

For God and Country,

Pam
President
KFRW – 2021 & 2022

Voter Integrity Bill H.B. 574

A Voter Integrity Bill, HB 574 was
introduced into the Kentucky House of
Representatives on February 23,
2021. The sponsors of the bill are
Representative Jennifer Decker (House
Dist 58), Representative Josh Branscum
(House Dist 83) and Representative
James Tipton (House Dist 53).

The Senate version of the same
legislation, SB 259, was introduced into
the Kentucky Senate on February 22,
2021 by Majority Caucus Chair, Senator
Julie Raque Adams, (Senate Dist 63), 

HB 574 passed the House of
Representatives on February 26,
2021. It was received by the
Committee on Committees in the
Kentucky Senate on March 1, 2021.

Senate Bill 259 was introduced in the
Committee on Committees on
February 22, 2021. The Bill did pass
both houses on March 29th. It was
delivered to the governor for his
signature on March 30th.

For further information on these bills
or any other legislation introduced into
the regular session of the Kentucky
General Assembly, follow this link:

21RS Legislative Record (ky.gov)

To contact your legislator to voice your
opinion on any bills being considered,
please email your representative or
senator by following this link:

Contact a Member - Legislative
Research Committee (ky.gov)

Or call your legislators at the following
telephone number: 502.564.8100 .

KFRW REGIONS



What's Happening Around the
State

There is much good news to share
from around the state. New clubs, new
activities and new KFRW Board
Members to introduce. Read More
Here!

Meet Sage

Sage was born on September 10,
2020. Her name was chosen because
she is wise, has good judgement and
has experience in her short life. Her
name simply means, “Seeking Truth”.

One of Sage’s most powerful
properties is her ability to protect
against negativity. She will promote
good thoughts, peace, and a relaxed
atmosphere.

Sage will be traveling with our
President and made her debut visit in
Estill County. She looks forward to
meeting many of you in these next two
years.

If you would like Sage to visit your
club, please contact President Pam at:

pam.kfrw2021@gmail.com  !!



Three goals of the KFRW are as follows:

        Promote an informed public through political education and activity

       Increase the effectiveness of women in the cause of good government

       Work for the election of the national Republican Party nominee.

There are many of us “Republican Sisters” who continue our efforts on behalf of
our Federation and Republican Party. There are many who are joining our work.

Women in Campbell, Casey, Hancock, Lewis, Owsley and Woodford have
requested information for forming clubs in their communities. Membership in
each existing club is growing every day.

We close with "Blue Moon of
Kentucky" Patsy Cline 1964


